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Complaint

Submission #: 2179452

IP Address: 72.83.200.239

Submission Date: 01/11/2023 1:32

Survey Time: 5 minutes, 23 seconds

 

You have a new online form submission.
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Read-Only Content

Description/Subject
Restricting Lawful Concealed Carry

Name
Holly Dunbar

Click this box if you'd like to remain anonymous. Please note that only the Citizen Response
Manager and/or designee will be aware of your contact information to keep you up to date
as they work to resolve your concern.

Anonymous Contact Name
*****

mailto:BrysonJ@charlescountymd.gov
mailto:DeSotoC@charlescountymd.gov
mailto:ElkinsC@charlescountymd.gov
mailto:HuntC@charlescountymd.gov


Section Break

Address/Email/Phone

Street/Unit#
616 E. Charles St. Suite 104

City
La Plata

State
MD

Zip Code
20646

Email
holly@newmoonbody.com

Daytime Phone
3013925186

Section Break

In order to efficiently direct your concern to the appropriate department staff, please
select the category below that best matches.
Other:

Location of Issue Reported Above
county wide

Please provide a detailed explanation:
Dear Commissioner, Your recent proposal to restrict lawful, concealed carry of a firearm within 100 yards of a
government building is a terrible idea. By the wording of your own proposal, you concede that self-defense is
important, but only if you are a government official, and not an average law-abiding citizen. Your proposal will only
further ignite criminal activity by letting criminals know that the average citizen is unarmed. As a business owner,
this puts me at risk of violent crime.

Do you have a preferred contact method?
Please reply by email address

Thank you,

mailto:holly@newmoonbody.com


Charles County, MD

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.


